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    Greater Detroit Chapter, Barbershop Harmony Society 

Monthly Meeting  

February 6, 2024 

Draft 

Attendees: Ted Barbret,  Geoff d’Allemand,  Joe DeSantis, Dave Kemp,  John 

Paul, Craig Roney,  Mike Schulte,  Cliff Stevens. 

Absent: George Burkett. 

Guests: Paul Kaiser, Tom Marciano, Keith Opal. 

The meeting was convened at 6:02 PM by President Stevens.  

D. Kemp moved and J DeSantis seconded approval of the Minutes of previous 

Board meetings on the following dates: Oct. 16, 2023, Oct. 30, 2023, Nov. 6, 

2023, and Nov. 30, 2023. Motion carried. 

Treasurers Report: M. Schulte stated that a report isnt available. The report was 

tabled until the next Board meeting. 

C. Stevens announced that, in the future, the Board will meet on the first Tuesday 

of the month and the Music Team will meet on the third Tuesday of the month. 

J. Paul and P. Kaiser provided an update on the progress being made regarding 

revision of our web site. The intent is to update and simplify the site and to 

simplify navigation of the site. The revised site will be available to the public while 

membership information available only to chorus members will be transferred to 

Google Drive. According to D. Montera, specific items (such as the Bylaws, 501c3 

statement) need to be present on the web site. 

Sarah Smith (D. Kemp’s daughter) has agreed to complete the update and to 

maintain the web site at a rate of $30.00/hour.  

J. Paul moved and C. Roney seconded approval to hire Sarah Smith to update 

and maintain as needed the chorus web site at a rate of $30.00/hour. Motion 

carried. 
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Several members (P. Kaiser, G. d’Allemand, J. DeSantis) indicated that multiple 

boxes of copies of music have been located. At a future date the music copies will 

need to be organized. 

T. Marciano indicated that currently scheduled performances of the chorus include 

two Senior Day performances at the Zoo on June 5 and Sept. 11, 2024 

C. Stevens moved and D. Kemp seconded approval to adjourn at 6:36 pm. 

Motion carried. 

Respectfully submitted: Craig Roney, Secretary  

Minutes Approved:  


